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Across
5.

A sewing machine part that has built-in feed dogs
that grip and advance the upper layer of fabric
that's traveling through the sewing machine.

6.

Short, sturdy needles used to hand quilt.

10.

threads that run parallel to the length of fabric as it
comes off the bolt. In other words, parallel to the
selvage edges.

13.

The piece used to fill in the jagged edges left
around the outer perimeter of a quilt where blocks
are arranged on-point.

14.

a cloth made by weaving, knitting, or felting fibers

17.

quilt blocks that are left over from a project

19.

A coverlet for a bed, made of two layers of fabric
with some soft substance, as wool or down,
between them and stitched in patterns or tufted
through all thicknesses in order to prevent the
filling from shifting.

22.

A type of patchwork where multiple fabrics are
sewn together to create a composite unit that can

be cut apart to yield pre-sewn segments.
26.

Securing two or more layers of fabric or other
materials together with long stitches or safety pins
in preparation for final sewing.

27.

sewing technique in which fabric patches are
layered on a foundation fabric, then stitched in
place by hand or machine with the raw edges
turned under or covered with decorative stitching.

28.

The act of pinning and using your fingers to adjust
adjoining units of uneven lengths so they match for
sewing.

Down
1.

Quilt blocks that are arranged with their corners
pointing up and down

2.

acronym for the remnants of those quilts we start to
make but never seem to finish.

3.

A term that describes the thickness of batting

4.

occurs when fabrics lose their dyes when they are
wet
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Down
7.

A quilt made from one large piece of fabric,
traditionally white.

8.

the line formed by sewing together pieces of cloth.

9.

a textile fabric.

11.

work made of pieces of cloth or leather of various
colors or shapes sewed together, used esp. for
covering quilts, cushions, etc.

12.

The cloth that covers and protects the outer edges
of the quilt sandwich.

14.

The size of a block, patch or other component in a
quilt after all adjacent units are sewn to it.

15.

a long piece of fabric that's usually wound on a
flattened cardboard tube

16.

The fabric panel used as the back piece of a
layered quilt.

18.

to target and cut a specific motif that's printed on
fabric, rather than randomly cutting yardage as we
normally do.

20.

a diagram of lines

21.

Random quilting stitches that move across the quilt
in a fluid-like motion.

23.

It is a circular metal cutting blade attached to a
handle that cuts as it rolls.

24.

refers to the way threads are arranged in a piece of
fabric.

25.

The direction at a 45-degree angle to the straight
grains.
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